


 

 

 

To : His Excellency Director of the Air Force Projects 

Department 

 

1-  A reference to the letter (443728) from the Chief 

Executive Officer of Caliber Sales Engineering, which 

included their request for a Performance letter. 

 

2- Kindly note that our specialists have studied the general 

performance of the current contract of the company 

referred to above. Where it became clear that the 

percentage of total executed orders and received 

materials for purchase reached 95%, as well as the 

percentage of total orders executed for repair reached 

92% during the contract with the company, in addition to 

the none-financial penal violations for the delay in the 

process of executing the requests. 

 

3- Please instruct your specialists to complete what is 

necessary and notify us. 
 

 

 


